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Raszka Shelley

From: Sherri <sherrivw218@yahoo.com>

Sent: Thursday, April 16, 2015 7:34 AM

To: Raszka Shelley

Subject: Protect our wolves

Please protect our wolves and don't pass a bill removing them from the endangered list. 77 wolves in an entire state are 

not too many. They are a very important part of our Eco-system (see studies on Yellowstone) besides being a very family 

oriented, beautiful mammal. Please don't let them be slaughtered into extinction.  

 

Sincerely,  

Sherri Allen 

Winter Garden, FL 

 

Sent from my iPhone 


